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Lane Closures Scheduled at Holt Avenue and Imperial 
Avenue as Part of ATP Cycle 5 Improvements 

 
EL CENTRO, Calif. – May 14, 2025 – The City of El Centro is notifying the public of upcoming lane 
closures at the intersection of Holt Avenue and Imperial Avenue on Thursday, May 15, and Friday, 
May 16, due to scheduled concrete work. 
 
This work is part of the citywide Active Transportation Program (ATP) Cycle 5 Improvements 
Project, which is focused on enhancing traffic safety for both motorists and pedestrians. The 
closures will be in place during construction hours and are expected to cause traffic delays in the 
area. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to plan ahead, use alternate routes when possible, and exercise caution 
while traveling through the work zone. 
 
The City of El Centro appreciates the public’s patience and cooperation as it continues efforts to 
improve local infrastructure and roadway safety. 
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